"Reach for the stars.”

Christa McAuliffe School

March 30, 2015

Janice Bonenfant
Concord City Council
41 Green Street
Concord, NH 03301

Deat City Council Members,

My name is Lisa Still, and I am writing on behalf of the Christa McAuliffe School PTO, respectfully
requesting an amendment to an eatlier request for the temporary closure of a city street. The
request is for the section of Rumford Street, which abuts Christa McAuliffe School from Pleasant
Street to Warren Street. 'This request is an amendment to an earlier request granted by the Council
at its March meeting. The amendment is tequired because, upon further investigation, the original
date that was granted for the closure is the same date at this year’s Rock and Race. We are aware of
the conflicts that will be present, not only in access to our event, but also in attendance.

The purpose of the closure is to accommodate the Christa McAuliffe Fun Fair Carnival, a school
community event that raises money for PTO-funded school activities throughout the academic year.
We are requesting the road closure to last from 3PM-8PM on Wednesday, May 27, 2015; this is the
amended date. In addition, we arc tequesting the rain date of Thursday, May 28, 2015, to remain the
same as was previously approved, for the same time, location, and purpose.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of our amended request. Please contact me at 398-
1798 with any questions you may have concerning our request and/or school event.

Sincerely,

Tisa M. Still
Christa McAuliffe PTO

17 NORTH SPRING STREET, CONCORD NH 03301
603-225-0840 -~ 603-225-0839 FAX
KRIS GALLO, PRINCIPAL



‘Reach for the stars,”

-Christa: McAuliffe School

February 26, 2014

Janice Bonenfant
Concord City Council
41 Green Street
Concord, NH 03301

Dear City Council Members,

My name is Lisa Still, and 1 am writing on behalf of the Christa McAuliffe School PTO, respectfully

requesting a temporary closure of a city street. The request is for the section of Rumford Street;

which abuts Christa McAuliffe School from Pleasant Street to Warren Street. The purpose of the

closure is to accommodate the Christa McAuliffe Fun Fair Carnival, a school community event that
raises money for PTO-funded school activities throughout the academic year. We are requesting the-
road closure to last from 3PM-8PM on Thursday, May 21, 2015, In addition, we are requesting a

rain date of Thursday, May 28, 2015, to be approved for the same time, location, and purpose.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of our request. Please contact me at 398-1798 with
any questions you may have concerning our request and/or school event.

Sincerely,

Tisa M. Seill
Christa McAuliffe PTO

17 NORTH SPRING STREET, CONCORD NH 03301
603-225-0840 - 603-225-0839 FAX
KRIS GALLO, PRINCIPAL




